SEEKING VOLUNTEERS

Friends, in keeping with the vibrant and
democratic tradition of GSCASH, steady and full
participation of the teachers, student
community and karamcharis is required for
fulfilling various tasks that the GSCASH has
undertaken.

It is our responsibility as JNU students for a
gender just campus, to enlist as volunteers for
GSCASH. In order to strengthen and solidify
GSCASH, we require a strong team of volunteers
to work unitedly in a resolute and determined
manner.

We invite JNU students to volunteer with us for
an inclusive, transparent, strong and effective
GSCASH.

Your enthusiastic participation inside and
beyond campus is a must.

Students can come and register in the GSCASH
office, room no. 114-A from 10 am to 5pm.



-Student representatives to GSCASH
28.3.13



